
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter Number 1                                                                                                Friday 7th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
Welcome back to school after the summer break. I hope you have all had some quality family time over 
the summer. It was good to see the children return to school on Wednesday. They all look so smart in 
their uniforms and have big smiles to match.  
 

W hen you 

E nter this 

L oving school 

C onsider yourself 

O ne of the special 

M embers of an 

E xtraordinary family 

 
I would like to extend a very warm welcome to the new children who have joined us this week and to 
Mr Howard, Mrs Sapiano, Miss Godfrey, Mrs Gradidge, Mrs Odigie and Mrs Mason who have joined our 
teaching team. We also welcome two student teachers; Mrs Stock and Mrs Baycanli to St Peter’s.  
Special congratulations to Miss Anthoney who got married over the summer.  
 
Yesterday I sent a separate email to you regarding uniform. I have been assured by Castle Green that all 
of your orders will be delivered within the next week or so. From September our new school uniform is 
compulsory across the school, and this does include the school book bag. Ruck sacks or other bags are 
not permitted.  
Please note, this half term children may wear their summer or winter uniform. Winter uniform must be 
worn after the October half term. 
 



 

Class Meetings  
This year we have introduced new class meetings, some of which have already taken place this week, 
with the rest planned for next week. Please see below for a reminder of the meeting dates for next 
week. 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Mon 10th September  2.45pm – Year 4 parent meeting in the Infant Hall 
 

Tues 11th September 2.45pm – Year 3 parent meeting in the Infant Hall 
 

Wed 12th September 2.45pm – Year 2 parent meeting in the Infant Hall 
Transport for London visiting to speak to Year 6 

Thurs 13th September 2.45pm – Year 1 parent meeting in the Infant Hall 
 

Friday 14th September 2.45pm - WOW celebration assembly – parents welcome 
 

Sports clubs start next week 
          
 
A full list of dates for this term will be sent separately. All clubs will commence week beginning 17th 
September. 
 

Birthdays 1st September – 9th September  
Paul 7; Joshua 9; Elijah 6; Timi 9; Praise 7; Monalisa 9; 

Kenayah 6; Hannah 9; Shaun 11. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
God Bless, 

CScott 
Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
23rd Sunday Ordinary Time B 


